



	 	 	 	 


	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 June 2021 Update


July 8, 2021


Pastors, family, and friends,	            		 	 	 	 	 	 


We have booked our flights to Nigeria for July 18th! We were wanting to be there by now but 
the visa process was delayed a little bit due to Covid. We are thankful that the delay is just a 
minor one.


Please continue to pray that our visas come in quickly. We are expecting them to arrive about 3 
days before our flight. We didn’t want to wait until our visas came in to book because the 
flights would likely be much more expensive last-minute.


Seeing as how we are done with deputation, and we are just packing and finishing the final 
details of our preparations for our move, there is not much to report.


When we get to Nigeria, we will stay with Mark Holmes until we are able to secure a house and 
get that ready. Over the next few months, we have 3 youth conferences scheduled and a visit 
to a children’s home, all in different parts of Nigeria.


We are so excited and ready! We cannot thank you guys enough!! Praise the Lord, the time has 
finally arrived!


Thank you so much!


Garan and Anneliese Patrick


